

ST PHILIPS CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Barrow Street, Salford, M3 5LF

Phone: 0161 832 6637 | Web: www.stphilipssalford.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss J Kinch | Deputy headteacher: Ms B Jackson

Rector: Revd. G Robinson | Chair of Governors: Rachel Lapington



Wednesday, 15th September

Dear Parents/Carers,

This is just a reminder that we are a Healthy School and we discourage the children to bring snacks or sweets/cakes for celebrations. This has been written in newsletters and is published on our website. This also supports those children and families who have allergies or medical conditions.

Snack Time

We have mid-morning break when the younger children have fruit provided by the national fruit scheme for all children under 7 years of age. All children are also given freshly cooked bagels each morning.

Children under 5 and those on free dinners are provided with a carton of milk each day. Milk is available to the other children at a small cost levied by the LA. Milk is paid for in advance, per term through the Cool Milk Scheme.

As a Healthy School, we discourage cakes and sweets being brought into school for birthdays.

We know that the children love to share their birthdays in school so if you wish to bring things to celebrate birthdays, we suggest a small goody bag with small treats such as; pencils, rubbers, small toys etc. No sweets, biscuits or cakes, please!

Please can we also remind you that if you are eligible for free school meals (even if your child is in Reception, Year 1 or 2), that you can still apply. This provides your child with access to free milk daily and also supports school with additional funding. Please contact the office if you think that you might be eligible and they will provide you with the contact information or come along to school to meet with Ms Smedley on Friday this week.

Yours sincerely,

Miss J Kinch Headteacher